BREAST CANCER ASSISTANCE GROUP of the Monterey Peninsula

Provides financial and educational support to women with breast cancer

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

November 26, 2012

Mary E. Surbridge

President

Mary L. Pacey Vice-President

Lucy Bradford Treasurer

Nan Borreson Director

Hideko Graves Correspondence Secretary

Eleanor Uhlinger Recording Secretary

Martha Whitehorn Director

Susan Greenbaum Director

Arminda Grosnick

Director

MEDICAL ADVISORS

Thomas Bradley, MD, FACP Medical Oncologist

John Hausdorff, MD, FACP Medical Oncologist

Carol Maynard, RN, OCN Breast Health Specialist,

Michael Stuntz, MD

Joy Smith, MSN, AOCN Oncology Education Nurse, CHOMP

Joanne L. Perron, MD

Laura V. Stampleman, MD Medical Oncologist

Bradley Tamler, MD Radiation Oncologist, CHOMP

Assistant Clinical Professor Stanford University Hospital Daniel Pierre D.D.S.

1062 Cass Street

Monterey, Ca 93940

Dear Daniel.

Re: Tim Auger's Laps for Assistance

We of Breast Cancer Assistance Group of the Monterey Peninsula (BCAG) gratefully acknowledge your generous gift of \$100 to our organization through

Dr. Tim Auger's "Laps for Assistance" fundraiser for breast cancer.

Our organization is a grassroots local nonprofit organization formed in the mid-90's by a group of breast cancer survivors who dedicated themselves to seeking out and helping women who were facing financial hardships due to breast cancer, as well as outreach and educational programs. All our directors serve voluntarily with no compensation and all of the funds that we receive through fundraising efforts are distributed to needy women through our Special Needs Grants Program.

We are a nonprofit IRC 501(c)(3) organization; we acknowledge that you received no goods or services for your donation, and your donation is 100% tax deductible.

Thank you on behalf of all of the women who we are helping meet the financial challenges posed by this devastating disease.

Sincerely yours,

BREAST CANCER ASSISTANCE GROUP

Mary E. Surbridge, President